
Get Creative 
Lent Half Term Holiday 

Club 

 

 

 

 
 

Monday 17th February & Tuesday 18th February 2025 

9:30am – 3:30pm 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

I am very happy to tell you that Get Creative will be running for two days this Lent Half Term Break. 

For boys in PP1 – Rudiments. 

From Monday 17th February and Tuesday 18th February, the club will run from 9:30am – 3.30pm. 

Drop off and pick up will be at the main front door of the school.  

The activity is offered at £37.00 per day. 

Siblings and friends Year 1 upwards are welcome to join us. All materials will be included. Please 

provide your child with a packed lunch and drink. Nothing containing nuts please.  

Places are limited so please complete and return the booking form as soon as possible or contact 

me to book places at jennycoupland@live.co.uk. 

This is for boys and girls who already enjoy art or want to try something new. We will be drawing, 

painting, cutting, pasting, model making, experimenting with different artistic materials and styles. 

Using our imaginations! 

All booking must be paid for in advance. Unfortunately, there can be no refund for non-

attendance or cancellation. 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

To Mrs J Coupland – Elements (please return by Friday 7th February 2025) 

 

I would like my child_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ Class _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

to join Get Creative! 

I enclose cash/cheque for (___) days made payable to: Mrs J L Coupland. Or email me at 

jennycoupland@live.co.uk for bank details. 

  

Signature of parent/guardian _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ Date: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

 

Mobile number: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  _ Home number: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  
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